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WV 9 ' 1984

,

O Docket No.' 50-346

: Toledo Edison Company-
. ATTN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

"

Gentlemen:

We have completed our review of.the change to your Nuclear Quality Assurance
. Program (NQAP) submitted with your letter of October.12,1984. This change
represented a reduction in cosuiitments regarding the storage of calibration
records in fire rated cabinets.

Based on our review, we have concluded that the change forwarded with your
~

October 12, 1984 letter is an acceptable reduction. in commitments and is there-
fore approved for implementation. This aproval for implementation is limited
to this particular change. Our review of the additional changes to Revision 2
of your NQAP forwarded with your letter of June 29, 1984 is in process. We
will advise you on the results of that review when it is completed.

Please contact Mr. F. Hawkins of my staff.(312-790-5555) with any questions you
have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

" Original signed by R.L. spessard'8

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

cc:
S. Quennoz, Station

Superintendent
DMB/DocumentControlDesk(RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII'
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
J. N. Grace,.IE
G.'T. Ankrum, IE
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